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Flying Cows Re-Sign 2024 Leading Scorer Guard Charlie Marquardt
Frederick Prepares for Marquardt's Return After His BSL Debut
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Frederick, MD

The Frederick Flying Cows are excited to announce the return of guard Charlie Marquardt for the
upcoming season. Marquardt, who led the team with an impressive average of 22.9 points per game and
a free throw percentage of 85.3, has officially re-signed, marking his third season under head coach Ed
Corporal.

“I had a ten out of ten experience playing for the Flying Cows,” said Marquardt. “Playing for a great coach
and a fantastic organization made my decision to return a no-brainer. For a first-year organization, they
were incredible, and | can't wait to see what Year 2 has in store.”

In addition to his standout performance with the Flying Cows, Marquardt also led the TBL (The Basketball
League) in three-pointers, sinking 90 shots from beyond the arc last season. His winning experience
includes a championship title with the Enid Outlaws in 2021.

Starting in November, Marquardt will be competing in the Basketball Super League (BSL), a partner
league to the TBL. Charlie will play for the Sudbury Five, a professional Canadian team. The BSL aims to
model itself after successful European basketball leagues, providing players with enhanced opportunities
to develop their careers. Charlie will then return to Frederick and join the Flying Cows following the BSL
season, which is expected to occur around March or April of 2025.

Stay tuned for more updates as the Frederick Flying Cows prepare for an exhilarating second season in
the TBL. Visit goflyingcows.com or join us at upcoming Flying Cows events to sign up for our newsletter,
the Flying Moos Post. You can also follow us on our social media platforms!

About The Frederick Flying Cows:

The Frederick Flying Cows are a TBL professional basketball team based in Frederick, Maryland. The Flying Cows
debuted on March 2, 2024, at The Hood College Athletic Center against the Reading Rebels with a thrilling 113-112
come-from-behind victory, showcasing the electrifying plays and the passionate fan base that would define the
franchise in their inaugural season. Immediately proving themselves as a top team, the Cows placed first in the
eight-team Atlantic Northeast division and finished their season with a final record of 20-6.



The Frederick Flying Cows seek to become a part of the fabric of the community and a team that will make the
people of Frederick proud! The team is dedicated to providing fun, affordable entertainment for all Frederick citizens.
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